December 5, 1968

Having met with the council approximately
two weeks ago it was decided that we would
be prepared to meet with the C.A.H.A. in a
matter of days.

The Acting Speaker (Mr. Perrauli): Order.

Mr. Munro: Mr. Speaker, may I just have
one more minute of time?

The Acting Speaker (Mr. Perrault): Does
the house give unanimous consent?

Some hon. Members: Agreed.

Mr. Munro: Since a meeting with the
C.A.H.A. was not convenient at that time, the
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meeting was put off until this week, and then

a decision will be made.

There are certain arrangements to be
entered into. The C.A.H.A. are asking for a
money commitment for this year and next
year. In turn I should like them to indicate
what they are prepared to do in terms of
assistance for Canada’s national team, both
next year and in following years. So there is
some negotiation involved here and the mat-
ter will not be settled until the latter part of
this week.

Motion agreed to and the house adjourned
at 10.31 p.m.




